
Adam Lid <adam.lid@lacity.org>

Please Support Mobility Plan 2035 as is - and keep bike lanes on Westwood 
Blvd.
1 message

Marc Caswell <marcacaswell@gmail.com> Thu, Jul 30, 2015 at 2:02 PM
To: councilmember.bonin@lacity.org, councilmember.huizar@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org, 
paul.koretz@lacity.org, councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org, councilmember.englander@lacity.org, 
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org, Adam.Lid@lacity.org, councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org, 
councilmember.fuentes@lacity.org

Dear Councilmembers:

As a student at UCLA and resident of District 13, I am writing to urge you support the Mobility Plan as 
recommended by the Planning Commission - and reject Councilmember Koretz's attempts to remove the bike 
lane from Westwood Blvd. This street has 8 times the number of collisions of other streets in the area -- and the 
lanes are extremely wide already - so no lanes, or parking, need to be removed to install a bike lane. It's a win- 
win for everyone - especially once the Expo Line opens.

Please support the Mobility Plan 2035 - and please show your support for safe, convenient, direct access to 
UCLA for me and my fellow students - who live all across the city. I would be happy to speak to you further 
about this issue more if you prefer - and I hope you will support improving the safety of Angelenos who are 
attending school or work at UCLA.

Marc Caswell
2016 MURP Candidate, UCLA 
415-418-0657(cell) 
linkedin.com/pub/marc-caswell
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